
Newsletter 
 

St. Anselm’s Catholic Primary School 

Dear Parents 

It was such a joy to see the school community come together for sports day yesterday. The fact that we 

have had to cancel so many sports days in the past few years made it all the more special, and the 

beautiful weather was the cherry on top!  

 

The day provided a range of sporting challenges for the children, as well as opportunities for them to 

learn about good sportsmanship, dealing with winning and losing and helping each other. We saw 

many examples of great sports prowess, as well as wonderful teamwork and compassion.  

 

My thanks go to Mrs Varyawa for organising the day, and to Coach Ollie and Coach Charlie for all the 

work they have done to prepare the children. Thank you also to the parents who helped in so many 

ways, from walking the children to the track, to handing out stickers to serving refreshments.  
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Headteacher:  Miss H Elwes                                                                                                     Website: www.stanselms.wandsworth.sch.uk 

                                                                                                                                             Twitter: @stanselms_toot 

Dates 

June 

16th Year 5 assembly 9:30am 

19th Year 3’s First Communion Mass 10:00am 

26th—30th School journey Y6 

 

July 

10th Class photos 

10th Rec, Year 1 and Year 2 singing concert 2:30pm 

13th Y6 production 5pm 

14th Uniform sale 

19th Y6 Leavers’ Mass  and disco 4.30 

21st End of term 2:00pm (Y6 leave at 12:00) 

 

INSET days: Friday 23rd June and Thursday 6th July 

Best wishes 

 

 

Hattie Elwes 

Headteacher 

Hot weather 

Just some reminders  

 All children should have a named, school sun hat in 

school (available from our uniform suppliers) 

 The school is not able to apply sun cream to chil-

dren and so sun cream should be applied before 

they come to school 

 All children may bring a named water bottle into 

school (no Air Up bottles please). 

Over the next two Sundays, we look forward to           

celebrating the First Holy Communion of many of 

our children during the 11:30 Masses. We will be 

recognising this  important sacrament as a school 

community during our whole school Mass at 10:00 

on Monday 18th June, which 

will be led by Year 3. All our   

welcome to join us. Please 

keep these children in your 

prayers. 

The children are producing some lovely artwork in their sketchbooks 

‘While they were eating, Jesus took bread, blessed it, 

broke it, and gave it to them, and said, 'Take; this is 

my body.' He took a cup, gave thanks, and gave it to 

them, and they all drank from it. He said to them, 

'This is my blood of the covenant, which is poured out 

for many. ‘ Mark 14:22-25.  


